
 

AEA – European Assocation of Hearing Aid Professionals – General Assembly 

 

          

On the 12th of May 2014 representatives from professional associations for hearing care professionals in 11 

countries met at the AEA (European Association of Hearing Aid Professionals) General Assembly in Brussels. 

 

The day before they had participated at the AEA mini-symposium where different stakeholders shared 

vision on how professional hearing care can and should develop the future.  For more details see the report 

available on the AEA website. 

http://www.aea-audio.org/portal/ 

 

During the AEA General Assembly the key priorities on which the AEA should focus for each country were 

discussed and analysed.  It is Interesting to see that the key priorities are very similar for the different 

countries and also very much in line with the priorities discussed at the AEA mini-symposium by other 

stakeholders. 

 

In the second part of the General Assembly the new AEA management (AEA President, General Assembly 

and Board) was elected.   Unlike earlier years, the candidates presented a joined team project, that on one 

hand was clearly in line with the key priorities communicated by the different countries and on the other 

hand was very challenging.  The assembly unanimously elected the new AEA board.   

For details of the constitution of the AEA board – you can use this link. 

http://www.aea-audio.org/portal/index.php/aea-board-members 

 

Also the ECAT (European Commission on Audiology and Technology) - technical workgroup of the AEA was 

elected unanimous. 

For details of the constitution of the ECAT team – you can use this link. 

http://www.aea-audio.org/portal/index.php/ecat/ecat-members 
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